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Wisconsin will be hosting the 
NFMC Conference this coming 
June 19-23, 2018 in Milwaukee 
Wisconsin! 

The upcoming Music Clubs 
Magazine and Junior Keynotes 
Magazines will have registration 
and hotel information on the 
Conference.   

If you are planning on spending 
time at the conference hotel – call 
immediately to reserve your 
room.  Yes, the conference hotel 
can sell out so book your room as 
soon as possible. 

Attachment One 
The first attachment is the 
registration information for you as a 
music club member.  Whether you 
are volunteering for a few hours or a 
few days, register and enjoy the 
incredible music of the conference.   

Musicians and presenters from our 
state will be featured – let us show 
our support of fellow members by 
attending and volunteering to serve 
at this meeting! 

Attachment Two 
The second attachment is the 
schedule of events of the conference 
– note the Wisconsin talent! 
Encourage members to attend and 
spend a day or two hearing about the 
NFMC, listening to outstanding 
music, being a part of the festival 
chorus (open to all singers!) visiting 
with fellow concerned members at 
meal events, and basically – enjoying 
being a part of Music Clubs 
nationwide! 

Volunteers are Needed! 
     Volunteers from our state are 
needed in order to fill registration 
desk times, as well as other duties.  

 

 

Contact Cathy Paquette as soon as 
possible in order to select a time to 
help during the NFMC Conference. 
The WFMC has a work sheet in sign-
up Genius for us to track where and 
when volunteers are needed. 

Cathy at: 
paquette.cathymike@gmail.com or 

262.538.1720 

Lake Country Music Club 
Robin Wohlfiel, President of Lake 
Country MC challenges our state 
senior clubs in helping club members 
attend in order to do volunteer work. 
Lake Country MC will be subsidizing 
conference registration costs for their 
members. Perhaps your club would 
also like to sponsor members to 
attend the conference, or help with 
hotel and/or travel expenses, in order 
to be a part of the NFMC Conference.

 

Wisconsin is the Host State 2018! 
by Heidi O Hong 
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